
Earth Class News 

 

We have had another super busy and fun week. We 

borrowed some very old teddy bears from the museum, we 

talked about how different they are to our teddy bears.   

 

We had a teddy bears picnic with the teddy bears we 

brought in from home. We prepared sandwiches and 

enjoyed wrote our teddy bears an invitation. We made our 

own teddy bears using split pins.  

 

As well as our planned activities we always follow the 

children’s interests in play. This week the children wanted to 

make a camp with a café and a campfire; we made a menu 

for a café and roasted ‘marshmallows.’  

 

The sounds we have learned this week are ll, ss, ff. We 

noticed these sounds come at the end of words.  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 



 


